Vogue Knitting The Ultimate Knitting
When somebody should go to the ebook stores, search start by shop, shelf by
shelf, it is truly problematic. This is why we allow the books compilations
in this website. It will entirely ease you to look guide Vogue Knitting The
Ultimate Knitting as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you in point of fact
want, you can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in
your method can be all best place within net connections. If you direct to
download and install the Vogue Knitting The Ultimate Knitting , it is very
easy then, since currently we extend the join to buy and make bargains to
download and install Vogue Knitting The Ultimate Knitting in view of that
simple!

Ons breiboek KVLV 2012-11-20 Leer
breien met het ultieme breiboek van
KVLV;;;Beste lezer, in de loop van
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

het voorbije jaar hebben we de
opmerkingen en suggesties die we van
onze talrijke lezers over Ons
Breiboek kregen, verzameld. Bij elke
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herdruk hebben we die opmerkingen
verwerkt. Om het u wat makkelijker te
maken, hebben we nu alle correcties
en aanvullingen gebundeld in een pdf
die u kan terugvinden onder
'Downloads'. Breien is hot! Mensen
van alle leeftijden nemen de priemen
weer op en ontdekken hoe fantastisch
het is om iets te creeren. Ons
Breiboek is een alomvattend
standaardwerk voor beginnende en
gevorderde breisters. KVLV en Lannoo
sloegen de handen in elkaar om een
boek te maken dat - net als het
gelijknamige kookboek - in elke
boekenkast thuishoort. Aan de hand
van duidelijke foto's en eenvoudige
beschrijvingen nemen we de
breiliefhebber steek voor steek mee
door het fascinerende breiproces. Dat
begint bij het maken van een opzetlus
en gaat stapsgewijs verder naar meer
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

uitdagende steken en motieven. In het
tweede deel staan 70
werkbeschrijvingen van schitterende
interieur- en modespullen om meteen
aan de slag te gaan.
Vogue Knitting Soho Publishing LLC.
2019
A Passion for Knitting Ilana
Rabinowitz 2002-11-06 The World of
Knitting Right at Your Fingertips
More than a how-to book, A Passion
for Knitting goes beyond teaching the
craft and introduces readers to the
culture of knitting. In Part I,
you'll find fully illustrated
instructions for learning stitches
and mastering technique, presented
with unprecedented clarity. They're
so simple that you really can learn
without a teacher. With this book in
hand -- and no prior experience -you will be able to knit a gorgeous
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sweater, scarf, or throw. Next, Part
II welcomes new knitters to the
worldwide knitting community,
exploring the myriad benefits this
popular craft has to offer. This
section, unique among all other
guides, invites readers to Tap into
the power of knitting as a means of
reducing stress and expressing
creativity Meet the design "gurus"
and other stars of the knitting world
Discover opportunities for fellowship
and networking with other knitters in
clubs, conventions, and unique
cultural fiber tours to countries
ranging from England to Peru Use
their knitting skills to meaningfully
support charities Learn about the
fashion trends in knitting from
Trisha Malcolm, editor in chief of
Vogue Knitting
Amy Herzog's Ultimate Sweater Book
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

Amy Herzog 2018-10-16 A comprehensive
guide to knitting sweaters and
designing and modifying sweater
patterns, by the author of You Can
Knit and Knit to Flatter. Yarn and
fiber enthusiasts everywhere will
celebrate the latest addition to Amy
Herzog’s beloved knitting series
(which includes You Can Knit That,
Knit to Flatter, and Knit Wear Love).
This essential guide details every
aspect of sweater knitting, starting
with instructions for four basic
sweater types: yoke, raglan, drop
shoulder, and set-in sleeve. Patterns
are offered in multiple sizes and
yarn gauges for broad appeal.
Following the basics for each of the
four sweater types are a diverse
range of customizing options,
including how to add a hood, cowl
neck, turtleneck, pockets, and zip or
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cardigan front, just to name a few.
Amy’s clear instruction and expert
tips expand the many knitting
possibilities, creating the essential
knitting resource for knitters
everywhere.
Amigurumi hartendiefjes 2 Erinna Lee
2021
The Ultimate Knitted Tee Barry Klein
2004-11-15 Find a perfect fit for
you, your partner, and your teens in
this collection of classic to
contemporary sweaters! Choose from
more than 25 seasonal patterns in an
array of beautiful colors and styles
that suit the size range--and the
fashion sense--of your family. Easy
to advanced projects spotlight a
rainbow of colors, a range of
stitches, and a variety of designs
that take you through autumn, winter,
and spring. More than 25 gorgeous
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

projects feature complementary--but
not identical--designs for men,
women, and teenagers, with teen
patterns given in hard-to-find sizes
Choose from boldly styled sweaters
for teens, plus richly textured
cables, delicate floral patterns, and
colorful intarsia knits in
traditional shapes for adults Teen
patterns focus on fresh colors,
fitted shapes, and simplified
knitting techniques that will inspire
young adults who want to learn how to
knit
Knitting The Perfect Pair Dorothy T.
Ratigan 2009-06-03 Check out this
fancy footwork! Discover the joy of
socks! Knitting the Perfect Pair
leads you step-by-step through a
variety of styles, from warm and
classic to cool and fashionable. Take
a walk on the wild side with fishnet
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stockings. Wrap your toes in the
romance of lace-cuffed cable socks.
Treat your feet to the ultimate
comfort of cozy thrummed house socks,
or dress them up in fancy Fair Isle
socks or socks with funky, textured
stripes. You'll find styles fit for
every foot! Knitting the Perfect Pair
includes: • 12 patterns ranging from
the traditional to the -fashion
forward, for women and men. • Sizing
advice and construction tips for
socks that fit like a glove. •
Everything you need to know about
yarn and needle selection, different
cast-on and bind-off methods, heel
turning and toe shaping variations,
basic stitches, increasing,
decreasing and grafting—plus care
tips for hand-knitted socks. • A wide
variety of construction techniques
and variations (ruffles, ribbing,
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

tassels, articulated toes and more!)
so you can mix and match your way to
fabulously original footwear. No need
for cold feet with the easy-tofollow, detailed directions inside,
even beginners can turn out results
that will knock your store-bought
socks off!
Noorse truien breien Linka Neumann
2021-08-10 Brei jezelf warm met de
patronen voor deze überwarme en
stoere Noorse truien van Linka
Neumann. In ons koude kikkerlandje
heb je er nooit genoeg van: dikke
truien! Met de hulp van Linka Neumann
brei je nu gemakkelijk zelf een
heerlijke Noorse trui. De
breipatronen van stoere Noorse truien
voor buitenmensen en avonturiers zijn
geschikt voor vrouwen, mannen en
kinderen. Brei ze voor jezelf of voor
een ander – een musthave voor
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iedereen die een duurzame, wollen
trui wil breien die je een leven lang
warm houdt
De ravenzwarte veer Dean R. Koontz
2011-12-07 Angstaanjagend verhaal
over een ontmoeting tussen
kinderlijke onschuld en ultieme
kwaadaardigheid. De tienjarige Howie
Dugley is verminkt. Zijn gezicht is
voor de helft verbrand en hij mist
twee vingers aan zijn linkerhand. Op
straat wordt hij nagekeken en door
leeftijdgenoten wordt hij gepest. Op
een dag ontmoet Howie een man die net
zo gehavend is als hij, en voor het
eerst in zijn leven heeft hij het
idee een vriend te hebben. Maar is
het wel een echte vriendschap?
Vogue Knitting Knitopedia Trisha
Malcolm 2011 An A-to-Z reference of
more than 400 articles on knitting
techniques, history and lore is
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

illustrated with color photos,
illustrations, charts, patterns and
maps.
Vogue Knitting Stitchionary Vogue
Knitting Magazine 2006-10-30 Presents
over 250 basic and complex knitting
stiches, each illustrated by a color
photograph of a knitted sample
swatch.
Vogue Knitting: Stitchionary 2005
Vogue Knitting the Ultimate Guide for
Beginners Vogue Knitting Magazine
2020 Anyone can knit--and who better
to explain the essentials than Vogue
Knitting? The magazine's definitive
guide to yarn, needles, patterns,
and, of course, knitting and purling,
features beautiful step-by-step
photographs that teach how to cast
on, bind off, and master a collection
of stitches. It includes links to
video instruction, and more than 20
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easy first projects from Vogue
Knitting that range from staples like
scarves and hats to impressive
sweaters.
Vogue Knitting: the Ultimate Sock
Book Vogue Knitting Magazine 2007-09
Presents a historical overview of
sock knitting, twenty-five patterns
for men's, women's, and children's
socks, techniques for basic through
advanced sock-knitting, and a sock
design worksheet.
Harry Potter: Knitting Magic Tanis
Gray 2020-01-28 Introducing the first
official Harry Potter knitting book—a
deluxe guide to creating over 25
authentic Harry Potter knits based on
the iconic films. Channel the magic
of the Harry Potter films from the
screen to your needles with the
ultimate knitter’s guide to the
Wizarding World. Featuring over 25
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

magical knits pictured in gorgeous
full-color photography, this book
includes patterns for clothing, home
projects, and keepsakes pulled
straight from the movies—and even
includes a few iconic costume pieces
as seen on-screen. With yarn
suggestions based on the true colors
used in the films, projects range
from simple patterns like the
Hogwarts house scarves to more
complex projects like Mrs. Weasley’s
Christmas sweaters. A true fan musthave, this book also includes fun
facts, original costume sketches,
film stills, and other behind-thescenes treasures. Harry Potter:
Knitting Magic is sure to have fans
everywhere summoning needles,
conjuring yarn, and practicing their
best knitting wizardry.
Knitting the Perfect Fit Melissa
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Leapman 2012-08-07 This is the first
book that delves deeply into easily
mastered techniques that can be used
to adapt and customise any project.
Knitting the Perfect Fit is an
invaluable guide for anyone
interested in learning and perfecting
shaping details in their knitting.
Acclaimed designer and teacher
Melissa Leapman distills one of her
most in-demand workshops into an
authoritative guide that will help
knitters understand how designer
details and shaping actually work.
From a variety of necklines and arm
details to different trompe l'oeil
shaping techniques that offer a more
slimming and flattering look to any
garment no matter your body type.
Each technique is thoroughly
explained with tips and exercised and
then showcased in 21 appealing
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

projects that allow knitters to
practise their new skills.
A Passion for Knitting Ilana
Rabinowitz 2010-06-15 The World of
Knitting Right at Your Fingertips
More than a how-to book, A Passion
for Knitting goes beyond teaching the
craft and introduces readers to the
culture of knitting. In Part I,
you'll find fully illustrated
instructions for learning stitches
and mastering technique, presented
with unprecedented clarity. They're
so simple that you really can learn
without a teacher. With this book in
hand -- and no prior experience -you will be able to knit a gorgeous
sweater, scarf, or throw. Next, Part
II welcomes new knitters to the
worldwide knitting community,
exploring the myriad benefits this
popular craft has to offer. This
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section, unique among all other
guides, invites readers to Tap into
the power of knitting as a means of
reducing stress and expressing
creativity Meet the design "gurus"
and other stars of the knitting world
Discover opportunities for fellowship
and networking with other knitters in
clubs, conventions, and unique
cultural fiber tours to countries
ranging from England to Peru Use
their knitting skills to meaningfully
support charities Learn about the
fashion trends in knitting from
Trisha Malcolm, editor in chief of
Vogue Knitting
Vogue Knitting Stitchionary: Knit &
purl Trisha Malcolm 2005 Presents
over 250 basic and complex knitting
stiches, each illustrated by a color
photograph of a knitted sample
swatch.
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

Vogue(r) Knitting the Ultimate Quick
Reference Vogue Knitting Magazine
2019-10 This companion to the updated
edition of Vogue Knitting: The
Ultimate Knitting Book is the most
straightforward, comprehensive onthe-go knitting guide around. With
more than 50 additional pages, it
covers more techniques than before,
from cast-ons to Kitchener stitch,
along with more recent mainstays such
as entrelac and brioche. Perfectly
sized for your knitting bag, and with
a durable cover and lay-flat binding,
it's got all the information you need
to handle any project.
Lace Knitting Vogue Knitting Magazine
2010 The newest volume in Vogue
Knitting’s must-have series! Lovely,
versatile lace comes in infinite
varieties—light and airy, chunky,
intricate—and is perennially popular
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with knitters. Featuring clear,
concise instructions, charts, and
gorgeous color photographs of over
150 designs, this fifth installment
in the successful Stitchionary series
provides a complete catalog of lace
patterns from the Vogue Knitting
archives. This is sure to be an
essential reference for every
knitter’s library. Stitchionary #5
includes: - Easy mesh patterns:
straightforward and perfect for
first-time lace knitters - Allover
patterns: range from small and simple
to fairly complex and challenging Combinations: lace teams up with
cables, embroidery and more Edgings: helps knitters find the
perfect finishing touch for any
garment. - Motifs: an excellent
starting point for a design - Panels
can stand alone or team up with other
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

patterns to create stunning effects Chevrons: add movement and visual
interest with their undulating
rhythms.
Knitting by Design Emma Robertson
2013-11-19 A compilation of fifteen
stylish knitting projects that
challenge and strengthen skills and
inspire crafters to think outside the
yarn box. Fashion-forward knitters
who crave more than a project book
will delight in this visually rich
collection. Emma Robertson presents a
unique and creative approach to
knitting as she walks readers through
her process from the kernel of
inspiration to its rewarding
execution. For each of the fifteen
stylish projects, Robertson presents
hand-drawn sketches, eye candy–laden
mood boards, and Polaroids of the
objects that inspired her—and
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encourages knitters to think outside
of the yarn box by incorporating
other materials into their wares,
from a knitted vest with a leather
pocket to a breezy tank with a dipdyed finish. With page after page of
stunning photography, this book will
motivate knitters to look around
them, cull inspiration, and design
their own fabulous looks.
Knit & Purl Vogue Knitting Magazine
2012-03-01 Presents basic and complex
knitting stiches, each illustrated by
a color photograph of a knitted
sample swatch.
The Best of Vogue Knitting Magazine
2007 Presents twenty-five years worth
of material from the knitting
magazine, offers valuable workshops
on both beginner and expert knitting
techniques, and features tips on the
design process.
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

Vogue Knitting 2012 Vogue Knitting
presents a comprehensive overview of
an enduring knitters' favorite and
essential fashion accessory: hats. It
covers everything from global
traditions and classic styles to key
techniques, blocking to achieve the
best shape, design advice, and 50
remarkable patterns from some of
today's top knitwear designers.
Knitting America Susan M. Strawn
2011-05-13 Enhanced with more than
three hundred images, a comprehensive
history of knitting in America
includes twenty historical knitting
patterns.
Vogue Knitting Art Joinnides
2011-11-08 This “best of” volume
celebrates Vogue Knitting’s thirtieth
anniversary and is a must-have for
knitters at all levels. Whether you
are a young or an old knitter, a
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novice or an expert, one thing
remains true: Vogue Knitting magazine
is the bible for innovative and
inspiring knitted garments. In the
past decades, the handcrafted
revolution has converted lovers of
fashion and young people alike into
obsessive knitters. Vogue Knitting,
the most respected knitting magazine
in the world, has served as an
indispensable how-to guide for
knitters with its beautiful and
intricate patterns. This must-have
volume features the most sought-after
patterns of Vogue Knitting from its
launch in 1982 to the present.
Reproducing more than eighty fullcolor patterns by renowned designers
such as Marc Jacobs, Twinkle, Oscar
de la Renta, and Cynthia Rowley, as
well as various legends within the
knitting community, this volume
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

combines classic and cutting-edge
styles and will remain a timeless and
essential book for knitters of all
levels and styles. From sweaters to
suits, from elegant to edgy, Vogue
Knitting features a range of patterns
for beginners and experts alike. In
essence, this volume embodies what
Vogue Knitting has stood for over the
past thirty years: inspiration,
luxury, creativity, and fashion.
The happy hooker / druk 1 Debbie
Stoller 2006 Uitleg van
haaktechnieken, met ideeën en
werkbeschrijvingen voor allerlei
kledingstukken en accessoires om zelf
te haken.
How To Start Knitting Vera Vivian
2020-06-09 An ally to the totally
refreshed and reconsidered release of
Vogue Knitting: The Ultimate Knitting
Book, this fast reference is the most
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clear and far reaching in a hurry
weaving guide around. With in excess
of 50 extra pages, knitters can
depend on this version to lead them
through more procedures than any
other time in recent memory. From
cast-ons to Kitchener join, all the
reliable abilities are secured just
as later pillars, for example,
entrelac and brioche. A solid
flexibound spread and lay-level
restricting make this volume
advantageous, usable, and down to
earth every way under the sunregardless of whether at home, in the
vehicle, at the neighborhood yarn
shop, or anyplace else. Measured to
fly into your sewing sack, it has all
the data you have to help you through
any undertaking.
Norah Gaughan Editors of Vogue
Knitting Magazine 2018-09-04 Over the
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

past 30 years, Norah Gaughan has
contributed an astounding 120+
patterns to Vogue Knitting, creating
a legacy that will last generations.
To honor her achievements, 40 of her
patterns from the magazine are
gathered into one volume. From a
timeless cabled vest, her first Vogue
Knitting piece published in 1987, to
a striking Fair Isle pullover from
2018, each garment will dazzle
knitters.
Vogue Knitting Vogue Knitting
Magazine 2002 Briefly traces the
history of knitting, discusses yarns,
tools, and basic techniques, and
tells how to design, make, finish,
and care for knitware.
Vogue Knitting Quick Reference Trisha
Malcolm 2002-12-01 You're an avid
knitter who wouldn't dream of leaving
home without needles and wool.
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Shouldn't you have a knitting
reference you can take along, too?
Here it is; the knitter's
indispensable companion, an exciting
spiral-bound encyclopedia that's
compact enough to fit into a purse or
knitting bag. Inspired by 'Vogue
Knitting - The Ultimate Knitting
Book', it answers all your questions
but doesn't weigh you down; from
supplies, basic how-tos, and
explanations of knitting instructions
to complicated stitch techniques,
color blocking and finishing, it's
filled with information on every
conceivable aspect of the craft. Easy
to follow instructions, diagrams, and
illustrations pack every page, along
with guidance on mending those
mistakes, using a variety of
different needles, dealing with
color, and assembling the pieces.
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

There's even advice on designing and
embellishing your garment. It's an
essential addition to any knitter's
travel bag.
Vogue Knitting Soho Publishing LLC
2020 With more than 900 knitting
patterns--including 100 that are
brand new--covering everything from
knit and purl to colorwork, this is
the most comprehensive knitting
stitch dictionary ever published. A
companion volume to Vogue Knitting:
The Ultimate Knitting Book, this
ultimate stitch dictionary compiles
the best of the Vogue Knitting
Stitchionary series into a single
huge and comprehensive volume. More
than 900 stitches, including 100
entirely new examples, encompass knit
and purl textures, cables, lace,
colorwork, edgings, and other
original combinations. Pulled from
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actual patterns that appeared in
Vogue Knitting magazine, these
stitches come from a range of top
designers and are as unique as their
creators. Use the patterns as written
or tweak them, combine stitches for
beautiful effects, and find
inspiration to design your own
stitches, garments, and accessories.
The patterns feature both text and
chart instructions whenever possible
to accommodate every learning style.
Featuring enhanced photography,
hundreds of additional charts, and an
index, Vogue Knitting: The Ultimate
Stitch Dictionary is beautiful, userfriendly, and an endless source of
creativity.
Open and Unabashed Reviews on Vogue
Knitting Daniel Maxey 2013-01 In this
book, we have hand-picked the most
sophisticated, unanticipated,
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

absorbing (if not at times
crackpot!), original and musing book
reviews of "Vogue Knitting: The
Ultimate Knitting Book." Don't say we
didn't warn you: these reviews are
known to shock with their
unconventionality or intimacy. Some
may be startled by their biting
sincerity; others may be spellbound
by their unbridled flights of
fantasy. Don't buy this book if: 1.
You don't have nerves of steel. 2.
You expect to get pregnant in the
next five minutes. 3. You've heard it
all.
The Ultimate Hat Book Vogue Knitting
Magazine 2012 Features fifty knitting
patterns for hats, and discusses the
history and types of knitted hats,
techniques, and ideas for
embellishments.
Vogue Knitting Stitchionary 5 Vogue
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knitting magazine 2010 Kitting
techniques, designs and patterns this book has it all.
Crochet Vogue Knitting Magazine 2007
Presents over 250 basic and complex
knitting stiches, each illustrated by
a color photograph of a knitted
sample swatch.
Designer Knits Trisha Malcolm 1998
The most popular features in Vogue(r)
Knitting magazine are the sweaters
created by the world's top fashion
designers. Now, for the first time
ever, the best of these designer
knits are available in one stunning
volume. More than 45 styles from some
of the most prestigious names in
fashion design--DKNY, Calvin Klein,
Perry Ellis, and others--are
included. This is the most complete
round-up of designer knits ever
published. From casual to elegant,
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

classic to contemporary, with
something for every season and family
member, these styles will inspire all
knitters to pick up their needles and
produce their own handknit treasures.
Instructions are meticulously updated
to include the latest yarns, and a
complete list of yarn resources is
provided. 160 pages (all in color), 9
1/4 x 11 1/2. NEW IN PAPERBACK
Vogue Knitting, Revised and Updated
Vogue Knitting Magazine 2018 The
ultimate knitting reference, from the
world's most recognized knitting
magazine, gets a thorough update-including 1,600 color images and
brand-new sections with techniques
and designs! First published in 1989,
Vogue Knitting The Ultimate Knitting
Book instantly became a beloved
resource for knitters. The second
edition, released in 2002, further
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cemented its place as the most
trusted knitting resource. The past
15 years have seen many exciting
advances in knitting, and this update
encompasses them all. It features an
expanded library of cast-ons,
increases, decreases, and bind-offs;
in-depth sections on newly favorite
techniques such as brioche, entrelac,
double knitting, and mosaic knitting;
and design and construction chapters
that go beyond just sweaters to
encompass dozens of options for hats,
mittens, socks, gloves, and more than
25 shawl shapes. Comprehensive
chapters cover lace and cabling, and
provide even more Information than
before on knitters' tools, correcting
errors, finishing, embellishing, and
garment care to give you a masterly
understanding of every stage of
knitting. With updated, revised, and
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

fresh material throughout, 65
additional pages, and more than 1,600
photos and hand-drawn step-by-step
illustrations, Vogue Knitting The
Essential Knitting Book is
surprisingly easy to navigate with
thorough indexing and footnote crossreferencing. From beginners needing
to learn the very basics to seasoned
knitters wanting a refresher on a
complex technique, every knitter will
cherish this guide for years to come.
Last-Minute Knitted Gifts Joelle
Hoverson 2011-09-13 “Lovely gifts in
luscious yarns . . . that will never
go out of style” that can be
completed in about 10 hours
or—way—less (Planet Purl). Today's
knitters are chic, smart-and busy.
Although they love to knit and enjoy
making gifts for family and friends,
they're constantly faced with the
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challenge of finding enough time to
actually finish what they've started.
Last-Minute Knitted Gifts solves this
problem. Joelle Hoverson, owner of
Purl, the hip knitting supply store
in downtown Manhattan, has designed
more than 30 fun, fresh, beautiful
patterns, most of which can be made
in less than ten hours—some in as
little as two! Known for her keen
sense of color, Hoverson includes
instructions for classic gifts like
baby booties and bonnets, sweaters,
and scarves, plus imaginative options
like a cashmere tea cozy, a felted
yoga mat bag, floor cushions, and a
poncho—surely something for everyone
on the gift list. And to make each
present extra-special, Hoverson
offers easy tips on how to
incorporate knitting and other yarn
embellishments into the gift wrap.
vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

Vogue Knitting Very Easy Knits Trisha
Malcolm 2001-03-01 You love knitting
- but who has time to track down
really good patterns? You believe
there's no more treasured gift than a
handsome, hand-knit sweater--but
you're a novice knitter? You find
knitting relaxing, creative, and
meditative - but most easy-to-knit
patterns leave you cold? Here's the
solution to all those can't-knit
problems - more than 60 classic,
classy, and contemporary easy-to-knit
sweaters (plus some elegant jackets
and coats) selected from the very
very stylish Vogue Knitting magazine.
Sunset terrace or ski slope, country
casual or city sophistication, you'll
find a sweater to fit your every
facet, fancy, and fashion need in
this Vogue favorite. Whether you're a
beginner or an old hand, you can knit
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and purl your way to tunics and
cardigans, textured vests, his-and-

vogue-knitting-the-ultimate-knitting

her Guernseys, striped pullovers--an
enviable go-anywhere extravaganza of
hand-knit chic.
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